
Patrol Leader’s Council Meeting                          September 26, 2005 
 

1. At the meetings, please avoid unnecessary noise and side conversations. It is very 
hard for everyone to hear what is being said. This goes for Scouts and adults. If 
you are speaking, please try to speak louder so we won’t miss what you are 
saying. 

2. The pictures are posted on the website and up to date. 
3. The National O/A conference is in July. More details later. 
4. We need an inventory of what Merit Badge books are needed for the next time we 

are able to purchase some. 
5. The Chaplain has prepared services for all October campouts. 
6. The first set of Webelos visit on October 17th. 
7. Contact Cindy Thorn for Service Projects. 
8. Pirates: The Troop sign is up and looks great. Thanks Pirates and all who helped. 

Eric Neas is still working on his Eagle project. The pirates still have a service 
project due. 

9. Flaming Falcons: They did the Backpacking program. 5 Scouts out of 9 went to 
the Family Campout. Some went to the Braves game. Chad needs to talk to Patrol 
about Scouting For Food. 

10. Night Hawks: They have turned in a lot of canned food and helped with the 
Allatoona Clean-up. 

11. Penguins: They have had 2 Patrol Meetings. Two Scouts went to the Family 
Campout. 3 Scouts went to Kroger on Sunday to sell popcorn. 

12. Dragons: They completed their Service project by clearing the path and stairs at 
the church. 

13. Road Runners: They collected cans at North Hampton. 
14. We reviewed the proposed goals set at the Planning Campout and revised by the 

Venture Patrol. It was approved by the PLC. 
15. Scout Expo: Scouts in charge are Cody Breitkreuz, Alex Mattle, and Matthew 

Redcliffe. Plan- camp inventions. Program Patrol for November will work with 
Expo committee. Mr. Moultrie will request outdoor pavilion space. 

16. October 17th: Popcorn Sales end. 
17. October 24th: Scouting for Food ends. Tickets for SPL & ASPL must be turned in 

by the beginning of this meeting (PLC). 


